Public Comments on DNS 22-004
Please provide your comments on the SEPA determination issued for the proposal. Your
comments should be limited to the findings in the SEPA determination and any probable
adverse impacts to the environment.

January 31, 2022

Lisa Wood

SEPA\NEPA Coordinator

WDFW Regulatory Services Section
600 Capital Way North

Olympia, WA 98501-1091

Re: SEPA Register 202200252, DNS 22-004
Dear Lisa Wood:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Determination of Non Significance for the West
Foster Creek Beaver Dam Analogs project. We have reviewed the documents and have the following
comments.

WATER QUALITY

Erosion control measures must be in place prior to any clearing, grading, or construction. These control
measures must prevent soil from being carried by stormwater runoff into surface waters, or into
stormwater drains that may discharge directly to surface water. Sand, silt, and soil will damage aquatic
habitat and are considered pollutants.

If you have any questions concerning the Water Quality comments, please contact Wendy Neet at (509)
454-7277 or email at wendy.neet@ecy.wa.gov .

Sincerely,

Gwen Clear

Environmental Review Coordinator
Central Regional Office

(509) 575-2012
crosepa@ecy.wa.gov
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Thank you for contacting the Squaxin Island Tribe Cultural Resources Department regarding the above
listed project for our review and comment. We have no specific cultural resource concerns for this
project. However, if DAHP recommends a survey, or any other additional recommendations, we concur
with DAHP's recommendations. We would prefer to receive an electronic copy by email once
completed. If any archaeological or cultural resources are uncovered during implementation, please
halt work in the area of discovery and contact DAHP and the Squaxin Island Tribe's Archaeologist,
Shaun Dinubilo via email at sdinubilo@squaxin.us.
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